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COMMITTEE REPORT





Committee name: Community Art Project – Lost & Found		





Date submitted: 9/8/05





Highlights for the upcoming month: planning for Festifall





Last meeting date: 9/7/05





Attendees: Mary Ruth, Steve Wright, Kate Flory, Jackie Helvey, Michele Geiger, Tama Hochbaum, Amy White, Barbara Ziff, Laura Casey, Barbara Jessie-Black, Hunter Levinsohn, Meredith Mayer, Pam Pease, Mary Ellen Goyer





Summary of discussion(s): Subcommittees have been meeting for the past few months and each committee made a report. The media committee reported that the brochure draft has been given to the designer and should be back in a couple of weeks. The group discussed what we might do at Festifall: a large board will be created upon which people can write quotes about what they’ve lost and/or found. We will then write the quotes on cards with the web address of the CAP, and place them around town as “teaser” cards. The group also decided to hold the reception in the same week as a “Second Friday Art Walk” so that we can have all the venues open on that Friday for participant viewing. The Outreach Committee is making great inroads in contacting various community groups (nonprofits, community leaders, newcomers, religious groups, etc) and devising ways to incorporate them into this project. They will also encourage previous participants to “find a buddy” who would be interested in participating this year. The Documentation committee is seeking a high school or college student who would be interested in videotaping  CAP events throughout the year. I talked with Charleen Swansea who curates the documentary film series at the Century Center about putting together an evening of films on “lost and found.” While her series is already put together for the year, and has gone to the printer’s, she will look into scheduling a separate night for this event. 





Action items for full commission to consider: None at this time.





Future action items: 





Next meeting scheduled: subcommittees will continue to meet. A full committee mtg. has not been scheduled.





Submitted by: Erica Rothman











